
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Upcoming Dates 
Year 6 Production  Monday 18th & Tuesday 19th July 
Last Day of Term  Wednesday 20th July 
Inset Day   Thursday 21st July 
Inset Days for 2022-23 

 Thursday 1st September 2022 

 Friday 2nd September 2022 

 Friday 16th December 2022 

 Friday 10th February 2023 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

 
 
 

House Points 
Congratulations to Green House who 
have stormed ahead!  
This week’s totals:  

 
Purple - 991 
Yellow  - 968 
Blue -  982 
Green - 1067  
Red - 976  

 

15.07.2022 

Heatwave Update  
 
Next week the temperatures are set to 
soar!  
 
The children are able to wear their PE 
kits on Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday in to school. Outdoor play 
and PE may also be limited.  
 
Please ensure the children come to 
school with a sun hat, water bottle and 
sun cream applied. Many thanks. 

Homework 

Spellings: Spellings will be set once a 
week on a Monday. 
Reading: To read at home every day. 
Times Tables Frenzy: Complete and 
return to your teacher weekly. 
 

Music Tuition  
 
We are currently setting up our provision 
for music lessons for the next academic 
year.  We are offering guitar, but if there 
is a difference instrument your child is 
interested in, then please let the office 
know. 
 
Lessons will take place during the school 
day and will be taught in small groups 
with between four and six children in 
each.  If your child would like to continue 
or be considered for lessons, please ask 
them to collect a letter and permission 
form from the office.  

 
 

Transition Morning  
 
It was lovely for the children to be able to experience a transition 
morning with their new teacher this week. 
Here are the staffing and class arrangements for September: 
Year 3: Anning – Miss Ranson 

Potter – Mrs Bailey 
 
Year 4: Jenner – Mr Bird 

Nightingale – Miss Ahmed 
 
Year 5  Peake – Mx Colley 

Darwin – Mr Pinder 
 
Year 6: Franklin – Mrs Connolly 

Hawking – Miss Jones  
PPA Team and additional teacher: 
  Mrs Humphreys 
  Mrs Palmer 
  Mr Mayne 

Stubbington Study Centre Residential 
Trip for Year 6 
The activities at Stubbington were incredible.  There were team 
and solo activities.  One game involved our teachers, Mr Pinder 
and Mrs Palmer, dressing up as pirates!  One team activity was 
called earthquake, where you would be put into teams and given 
lots of equipment you had to carry over obstacles.  The dorms 
we stayed in were comfortable, humble and tidy (mostly!)  They 
had multiple choices for meals too. 
 
We hosted our very own Oscars in the lounge room of our 
dorms, which was great fun.  One night we went to the hide 
where you could sit and watch foxes and badgers feast – that 
was my favourite part. 
 
Alba – Potter class 
 
 

 
 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Signposting 
Please note from time to time we signpost families to 
local activities and clubs. Whilst we are selective in 
what we send out, this should not be seen as a 
recommendation or endorsement. We do not carry out 
the same checks for signposted activities as we would 
for those activities hosted with the school and parents 
should therefore satisfy themselves that they are 
happy with the organisation and their activity. 

 


